
St. Jude’s Ranch for Children are still accepting the fronts of your unwanted Christmas cards (except for
Hallmark, American Greetings and Disney which we are unable to accept due to copyright laws) so they can
continue to revamp their recycled card program with efforts to provide teens with life and work skills.

CHRISTMAS CARD RECYCLING 
PROGRAM

Drop cards off inside of the West Farm Little Library Box
which is located at the end of the parking lot near the pool
house. Please drop cards between Dec 30th to Jan 15th.
Or you can mail them to: St. Jude’s Ranch for Children, 100 St. Jude’s St.,
Boulder City, NV 89005.

Thank you!

Recycled Card Program – St. Jude’s Ranch For Children, Nevada (stjudesranch.org)

They also accept new cards (any occasion) with or without the 
envelopes. Please do not send cards promoting other charitable 
organizations. #westfarmgivesback

https://stjudesranch.org/recycled-card-program/

